Flood and coastal erosion: letter from
Environment Secretary to National
Infrastructure Commission

The Secretary of State for the Environment has written to Sir John Armitt,
Chair of the National Infrastructure Commission, about the government’s
policies to create a nation that is more resilient to future flood and
coastal erosion risk.

The government has published a flood and coastal erosion risk management
policy statement which outlines over 40 actions that will help increase flood
resilience across the country.
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